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In the Council Chambers, Municipal Building 
at 7:30 p.m., E.D.T., on July 31, 1969. The 
meeting was called for the purpose of adopting 
an ordinance fixing the salaries of the 
appointed officers and employees of the City 
of Bloomington. 

Council President Charles J. ·Faris 

Members present: Robert Clegg·, James 
Clendening, Clyde Day, Harry Day, Charles 
Faris, Richard Fee, Robert Gray, Ralph 
Johnson and Jack Morrison. 

Members absent: None 

Mayor John H. Hooker, Jr.; Ray Long, City 
Engineer; City Controller Howard Young; City 
Clerk Marian Tardy; Police Chief James East; 
Assistant City Engineer Marvard Clark. 

Reporters Jim Root, Herald-Telephone; Fred 
Hill, Courier Tribune; and Paul Pack, WTTS. 

Councilman Harry Day. 

Councilman Fee moved that proposed Salary 
Ordinance No. 69-1 be introduced and read 
by the Clerk. Motion seconded by Councilman 
Johnson and carried. 

The Clerk read proposed Salary Ordinance 
No. 69-1 in its entirety. 

Council President Faris declared a five­
minute recess at 7:50 p.m. 

The Common Council reconvened at 7:55 p.m. 

Councilman Fee moved that the rules of the 
council be suspended from further considering 
proposed Salary Ordinance No. 69-1 and that 
it be advanced to second reading. Councilrnan 
Clegg seconded the motion. 

Roll call vote: ayes 9, nays 0. Rules 
suspended. 

A 

Councilman Fee suggested that proposed Salary 
Ordinance No. 69-1 be amended to read as 
follows: .Humane Officer's minimum salary 
figure to be $4560. A unanimous voice vote 
was taken.· 

The Cle.rk read proposed Salary Ordinance No. 
69-1 by title only. 

Councilman Fee moved that proposed Salary 
Ordinance No. 69-1 be adopted as amended. 
Councilman Gr?y seconded the motion. 

Roll call vote.: 9 ayes, 0 nays. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m., E.D.T. 
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